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I, Matthew Stedman, as a member of the Snowmobile Advisory Council fully support 
the proposal from the Maine Snowmobile Association to increase snowmobile 
registration.  

Knowing these funds from the increase will be going to the trail & capital equipment funds 
which need a boost as cost of doing almost everything has gone up.

This funding is crucial to the clubs & towns who maintain snowmobile trails across our state.

Snowmobiling in Maine has been show to bring in over $600 million per year and we need to do 
everything we can to maintain &/or grow snowmobiling in our state. 


